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Writing: Louie Taylor
Maths: Micah Raine
Learner: Sentalina Fell

                      

Senset : 1107
Hutton : 1075
Washington : 938
Crag: 1083
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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 8 November 2024

November
Thursday 14: Class 4 NHS career afternoon
Friday 15: Children in Need - Bright Dress Up Day
Monday 18: EYFS and Y1 Reading Workshop - 3:30
Thursday 21: Bottle Tombola Own Clothes Day
                          Class 2 Library Visit
Friday 22: Years 4,5 and 6 Opera event Morecambe
Wednesday 27: Class 3 planting on Roods
Friday 29: Teddy and Jumble Tombola Own Clothes
December
Tuesday 3: Planting at Croftlands
Friday 6: Reindeer Rush Sponsor for Hospice
Friday 6: Christmas Fair
Tuesday 10: Parent’s Evening
Tuesday 17: Nativity @ 2pm and 6pm
Wednesday 18: Dukes Pantomime visit
Thursday 19: Christmas Dinner and Carols @ church
Friday 20: Most improved learners - 9:00
Friday 20: Christmas parties

Important Dates

Writing: Lola Turner 
Maths: Clara Thompson
Learner: Abigail Smith

Writing: Mia Postlethwaite
Maths: Finley Robinson
Learner: Navarda Fell
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CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3

Learner of the week:
Stepping out of your comfort zone

CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Writing: Leo Carling
Maths: Francesca Taylor
Learner: Jaxon Bainbridge
McGrotty

Whole School: 93.5%
Well done to 

Class 1: 98.8%

Children in Need Day

Our School Council will be organising a day of fun
for Children in Need next Friday. There are a few
things you can do to join in. 
Dress Up Bright everyone is invited to dress up as
brightly as they can. Pick a colourful tee shirt, put
bright ribbons in your hair, wear bright socks...try to
make yourself look as bright as possible. Mr Pugh
will judge the brightest and they will win a small
prize. 
Design a Pudsey Tee Shirt everyone will bring home
a design sheet today. Have a go at making it as wild
and colourful as possible. There will be a small prize.
Please bring in a small donation - £1 is suggested to
help us raise some money to help other children. 

We are holding a reading workshop for parents with
children in Reception and Year 1. The session will be
on Monday 18th November @ 3:30pm and will last for
half an hour. We have run this event before and it is
well worth attending. To make it easier for you to
attend, children can be left with Mr MGurk, Mrs
Gavriluk and Mr Pugh to watch a film, while Mrs
Barclay and Miss Hughes lead the session. We hope to
see as many of you as posssible. 

EYFS and Y1 Reading Workshop 


